
Dear Jennifer,

I would like to add our objections to the above application. Our street is one of 

old beauty and a treasure to the Hampstead community. The trellis that has been 

added to the top of the wall at 3 The Mount increases the size of the wall 

greatly and certainly is not in keeping with this area of conservation. In time 

it could become weathered and if greens grow it would be disguised, but there 

does not seem to be any room for greens to be planted and even so, this brings 

into consideration the light aspect affecting the homes opposite as they are 

faced with a high wall directly across from them. It would be greatly appreciated 

if this matter would be looked into to see if the trellis is truly allowed to be 

attached on top of the wall.

Regards,

Dorie Blythe, 2 Holly Mount
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